
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 May 28, 2025  

Last day of school will be this Friday, May 30th.  In order to checkout 

all lunch accounts, fines, fees, books, calculators, uniforms, equipment, 

etc. need to be turned in or paid.  There will be no exceptions. 

 

Graduation will be this Friday night at 7pm.    

 

There are tables set up outside the front office on lost and found 

items.  Please look to see if any items belong to you. 

 

If you did not receive a checkout yesterday, please come to the office 

asap. 

 

Seniors: 

All seniors will need to have everything turned in and paid for in order 

to graduate. 

 

Seniors can access their gmail accounts until July 1st, 2025 unless they 

make a specific request for an extension.  After July 1, 2025 their 

accounts and all information will be deleted. 

 

FFA: 

Dodge County Fair will be here before you know it. Any FFA member 

planning to enter an exhibit at fair through Hustisford FFA, please see 

Ms. Novak at some point today. 

 

 



Events: 

Congratulations to Layla Thimm for qualifying for sectionals in 

Princeton this Friday.  

 

H/D Baseball concluded the regular season with a 10-2 victory over 

Parkview. The team showcased strong hitting, recording 10 runs, 14 

hits, and no errors. Notable individual performances include:  

Freshman Noah Kohn, who went 4-4 with three singles, a double, and 

three runs scored senior Owen Cotter, who was 3-4 with three singles, 

three runs, and two RBIs. Senior Austin Peplinski, who also went 3-4, 

adding two singles, a triple, and an RBI. Sophomore Chris Powell 

contributed with two singles and one RBI.  

On the pitching side, Owen Cotter earned the win, allowing one run over 

two innings. A committee of sophomores, Korey Kozikowski and Chris 

Powell, pitched two scoreless innings, while Kohn managed to escape a 

bases-loaded situation in the sixth. Finally, seniors Easton Wolter and 

Caleb Peplinski. 

 

Thank you to all who supported the HD United and Jane Fass in the 

Kickin for a Cure game last night! It was a beautiful night with a big 

crowd!  A shorthanded United team played well but Mayville came out 

on top 3-1 on the scoreboard.  Alexandra Perez scored the United goal 

on an Assist from Kennedy Newville. Sofie Zurawski had 7 great 

saves.  There are still T Shirts in stock. If you are still interested in 

supporting Jane, stop in the high school office and pick yours up today! 

 

There will be a girls’ basketball meeting during Falcon Time tomorrow 

at 2:30pm, in the commons, for grades 7 to 11.  Please check in with 

your Falcon Time teacher and we will announce when your coach gets 

here. 

 

If you are interested in signing up for high school boys’ soccer for the 

fall, signup sheets are in the office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


